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HHSC has issued updated guidance related to the COVID- 19, 90- 
Day Extension for Prior Authorizations. Extensions and prior 
authorizations will only be extended with end dates between 
April 22, 2020 and December 31, 2020.
The 90 day extension is no longer in effect.

It is not necessary for a Provider to request an override of a current 90-day   
extension. Providers will need to follow the current prior authorization process 
and request a new authorization for services. Please submit the Texas Standard 
Prior Authorization Request Form along with all necessary documentation. The 
90- day extension will be terminated the day prior to the new date of service 
(DOS) on the new authorization. This will prevent any lack of coverage days.
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